April 13,2012

Dear Ohio Airport,

This letter is to advise you that the flying Lost In Oscar Hotel world record attempt,
book & documentary tour would like to visit your airport on:

May 13-23, 2012. See Daily Flight Log on Web.

To celebrate the 75t Anniversary of the Piper Cub, pilots Joe Murray and Ron Siwik
will be flying two 1946 J3C-65 aircraft to all 88 counties in Ohio.

For complete details, see the Lost In Oscar Hotel website where you can track the
flight live and find photographs and updates from the landing sites. Arrivals and
departures times are subject to weather and the number of interesting people we meet
while at the airports.

Please come out to greet us and share a few flying stories. We'll have T-shirts and
raffle tickets to win a $395 flight jacket from U.S. Wings. We'll ask a representative
from the airport to autograph a bolt of aircraft fabric as part of our world record
attempt.

On behalf of the entire crew, thanks for your interest and support. We will hope to
see you in May!

Sincerely,

Joe Murray, Pilot

www.lostinoscarhotel.com



COMING to an RIRPORT NEAR YOU!

f§ BOOK. # DOCUMENTARY. & VERY PECULIAR WORLD RECORD.
Taking Flight May 13, 2012

FOLLOW pilots Joe Murray & Ron Siwik as they fly two J-3 Piper Cubs from
Kent State University Airport to Dayton Wright Brothers Airport via
ALL 88 counties in Ohio!

CELEBRATE the 75th Anniversary of the J-3!

COME to the airport in your county to SHARE your general aviation stories as part
of the Lost in Oscar Hotel book and documentary! Check the daily flight log on the
Lost in Oscar Hotel website for dates and arrival times for your county.

EXPERIENCE an attempt at a RecordSetter World Record! [=] -y E...
= N
SUPPORT our scholarship drive goal of $500 per county! v

WWW.LOSTINOSCARTOTEL.com
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